
25 November 2021

Year 5 Swimming Lessons 2021/2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to remind you of the details of the Year 5 swimming lessons at
Normanton Leisure.

As our previous letter outlined, we are happy to confirm that they can offer your
child (and the rest of Year 5) swimming lessons for the rest of 2021 academic year.

Sessions will be on a Monday morning and will start on Monday 10th January
2022.

Thank you to those who have previously completed and returned the slip attached.
If you have done this, you do not need to fill in another form.

For those who have not yet completed the attached form, please complete and
return the slip to the office by Monday 6th December.

Children will be transported to and from the swimming pool by coach.

Important Information
The swimming pool is very strict on the following:
• Children will need to bring a towel
• Girls must wear a one piece swimming costume
• Boys must wear trunks (i.e. speedo type) not shorts or anything loose
• Absolutely no jewellery is allowed
• Long hair must be tied back

We thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Mrs L Hadfield

Principal



Year 5 Swimming Lessons

Child’s Name.…………………………………………………  Class…………………

Please tick the appropriate box:

My child cannot swim
My child is currently having swimming lessons
My child is an average swimmer and can swim 10m
My child is a confident swimmer and can swim 25m

Signed……………………………………....……... (Parent/Carer) Date……………


